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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 
We now have our Family Navigator Kelly working weekly from Melksham Campus on a 
Monday, who is available to signpost families to relevant support as needed, this 

support is available for families with children aged 0-19 and 0-25 with SEND needs. 
 

We continue to support families through our outreach programme and Parenting 
Programmes which we are rolling out based on need, again Kelly our Family Navigator 
is available to speak to families about this service as well as ringing our main line to 

speak to an admin navigator.  
 

Carl, our Community and Family Navigator is currently working to build connections 
within Melksham to feel gaps in communities and would welcome any discussions with 
organisations, Wiltshire Councillors or Services in the Melksham Community, already 

being involved with Community Conversations, Health and Wellbeing Panel through 
the Area Board and the Library. 

 
 


